
Audit Committee  Report 

On Saturday January 15th 2022 the members of the audit committee were able to meet for the purpose 
of reviewing The Grand Council Treasurer/recorders records for the fiscal year which began June 1, 
2021.at the offices of the Florida Grand York Rite Recorder located at  

 

Tampa York Rite Bodies building at 4210 W Oklahoma Ave, Tampa Florida 

We reviewed the books, records, warrants, vouchers and statements finding them to be in proper order. 

The committee would like to thank Grand Treasurer Robert C. St. John Jr. and Grand Recorder Richard C. 
Brooks for making themselves readily available and for the well organized condition and completeness of 
the records of the Grand Council. It has been an honor to serve the Most Illustrious Grand Master as 
members of this committee. 

Respectfully Submitted. 

 

 

RI Gene A Lance   RI Thomas A. Olsen   RI Otis Benjamin Geiger ll   also David Rosenthal for sitting in at the 
audit. 

  


